Dodge County Courthouse Committee Meeting
May 06, 2021
1:00 p.m.

Present: Terry Niblett, County Commissioner District 2
Sharon Cobb Flanagan, County Commissioner District 1
Jesse Bearden
Conner Bearden, County Manager
Rob Stanley, County Building Inspector
Kimberly Smith-Parkerson, County Clerk

The Dodge County Courthouse Committee met on May 06, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. at the Dodge
County Pearl Bates Annex to discuss the Dodge County Courthouse renovation project.

Manager Bearden discussed receiving the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) from the GA
Environmental Protection Division which promises $700,000 for the abatement of the
courthouse. The County has two years from the effective date to complete the abatement

project.

Next the Committee decided The Spriggs Group was the preferred architect based on their
experience with courthouse renovations.

The meeting adjourned at 1:54 p.m.

Minutes prepared by: Kimberly Smith-Parkerson, Dodge County Clerk



